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ICI Response to the European
Commission for Call of Evidence on its
Single Market Strategy
The Investment Company Institute (ICI) submitted a response to the European Commission
call for evidence on its Single Market Strategy for 2025, which aims to promote the cross-
border provision of services and cross-border movement of goods and agree that central to
this effort will be removing existing regulatory and administrative barriers and preventing
new ones.

Read more in the comment letter.
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